
Great Lakes Literacy 

Workshop 
August 21, 2018 

How well do your students know the Great Lakes?  A 
key element of the Michigan Science Standards is to 
use local examples in addressing the standards.  
 

Using the framework of the Great Lakes Literacy 
Principles, we will explore the human impact on our 
freshwater resources, and how teachers and their 
students can help improve the quality of life in our 
state, country, and ultimately our planet. 
 

The workshop features an up-close experience with 
the Smithsonian Water/Ways exhibit at Raven Hill plus 
activities and resources for the classroom. 

Location:  Raven Hill Discovery Center 

    4737 Fuller Road, East Jordan, MI 49727   

Time:   August 21, 2018      1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

Cost:  There is no cost 

 

To register:  call 231.536.3369 or email  info@miravenhill.org 

by August 14, 2018. 
 

       For more information:  

           Contact Janet Vail at vailj@gvsu.edu 
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